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Your Excellency, 

it is with deep sympathy, that I learned about the tragic terrorist attacks that occurred  

on 22
nd

 May in Manchester. Whole Europe is shocked that it happened again and all 

eyes of citizens are on Great Britain those days. The more embittered we are and we 

share your pain since today Polish Ministry of Foreign Affairs confirmed that among 

victims were two Polish citizens and one was severely injured. I lack the words to 

express my grief linked to this tragedy.  

 

I would like to offer you my sincere condolences and assure you, that my thoughts are 

with you, your nation and especially with the families of those who suffered painful 

loses in those tragic circumstances.  

 

Please one again accept my sincere solidarity in these difficult moments.  

 

 

     With the assurances of my highest consideration 

  

 

Warsaw,  24 May  2017 

 

 

Mr 

Jonathan Knott 

Ambassador of the Kingdom of Great 

Britain to Republic of Poland 

 


